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School Resumes Monday 10th October 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

WHAT’S ON Week 1 Term 4 

 
Monday 10th 

October 
Tuesday 11th         Wednesday 12th          Thursday 13th      Friday 14th      

Dental Clinic 
Life Ed Van 

Dental Clinic 
Life Ed Van 

Dental Clinic 
Life Ed Van 

Debating 

Dental Clinic 
Life Ed Van 

Dental Clinic 
Life Ed Van 
Girls Cricket 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 
Public Holiday & Spring Holiday Information 
Students start their spring vacation today and will be on holidays for two weeks returning on Monday 
10th October. 
 
Roofing Classroom Refurbishment Project   
When we return from holidays next term our roofing and classroom refurbishment project will be 
under way. 
 
 
 
 
 
The following classrooms will be impacted next term: 

• KD Mr Devine and KP Miss Page will temporarily be located in the Terrigal School Care 
Building. (Thank you to Terrigal School Care for their generosity in allowing us to use their 
space) 

• KH Mrs Hurrell and KR Mrs Ralphs will temporarily be located in the library. 
• 1J Mrs Jones and 1W Mrs Woodward will temporarily be located in temporary buildings that 

will be placed on the bottom oval. 
Thank you to those teachers for their ongoing flexibility to agilely adjust and adapt to challenges. 
The building site will also impact on movement around the school. The first set of stairs will be 
unavailable during stage 1 of the project. 
 

Remember short term pain for long term gain! 
 

Central Coast Public Speaking Competition 
On Wednesday Scarlet F, Ziggy B, India T, Trevor B, Henry B, Nahla B and 
Lilly M represented our school proudly at the Central Coast Public Speaking 
Competition. 
Congratulations to all our public speakers for 
delivering fantastic speeches and representing 
our school so well. 
Trevor and Ziggy have progressed through to 
the final of the Central Coast Public Speaking 
Competition to be held at Somersby Public 
School early next term. 
We wish both Trevor and Ziggy the best of luck 
in their next round. 
  



 

 

 

 

Dental Van Visit     
Information has been sent home about the dental van visit next term. 
The van will be here for the first few weeks. 
 
 

Healthy Harold – Life Education Van Visit    
Healthy Harold will be here over the first couple of weeks of next term also. 
Information has been sent home to Kinder, Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6. 
 
 
 

 
Michael Burgess 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION CORNER 

Refund Policy 
Our school policy on refunds states that if your child is unable to attend due to illness or any other legitimate reason, 
the school can only refund money paid less funds already committed or spent. For example, in the case of larger 
excursions, venues and accommodation providers charge us on the numbers we provide in advance of the actual 
excursion. These venues hire staff, buy food, provide bedding, etc. Based on those numbers, the costs still exist even 
if a student does not attend. With bus companies we are still charged for a booked seat even if it is not used. For full 
compensation, parents/caregivers would need to arrange private travel insurance (related to Covid-19 or other 
unforeseen circumstances) prior to travel. We appreciate your understanding. 

Invoices and Payment Options 
Stage 3 Camps – total cost for the Aussie Bush Camp comes to $344. Please deduct the $100 deposit already paid. 
Total Cost for the Canberra Excursion comes to $386. Please deduct the $100 deposit already paid. You are more 
than welcome to pay these excursions off in instalments. 
 
Reminder invoices for book packs and Stephanie Alexander Kitchen/Garden program have been sent home via your 
child’s class. You are more than welcome to pay off any invoices in instalments, especially if you are paying for more 
than one student. 
 
The parent online payment option is our school’s preferred payment option.  
 
To process online payments, just go to the Terrigal PS website www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   
and follow the ‘Make A Payment’ link. Other payment options are cash or Eftpos payments through the office. Please 
note, we cannot accept payments over the phone anymore. 
 
If you have any questions regarding payments, payment options or anything else, please give me a call on 43844599. 
 
Money Currently Due 
 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 

• Book Pack - $50 
• SAKG - $20 for the whole year or $5 per term 

 
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 

• Book Pack - $50 
• Aussie Bush Camp – $344 total cost less $100 deposit 
• Canberra Exc. - $386 total cost less  

$100 deposit 

Support Unit 
• Book Pack - $15 
• SAKG (for 3-5C and 5-6M only) - $20 per year or $5 per term 
• Aussie Bush Camp - $344 total cost less $100 deposit  (for Year 5 & 6 only)

 
Whole School Notes 

• Healthy Harold for Years K, 2, 4, 6 and 3-5C, 5-6M - $12 
 

Ulrike Myers 
Admin Manager 

http://www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


